[bookmark: _GoBack]Springfield Road Runners Club Board Meeting Minutes
July 15, 2015

Location: Meeting conducted via email

Immediate Business
· Treasurer’s Report (Teri)
· Account totals as of June 30, 2015:
· SRRC -  Security Bank $43,706.04
· SRRC -  UCB $29,868.83
· LPHM - $15,481.08
· Total - $89,055.95
· New account at UCB all set up, a few checks still need to clear at Security and the account will remain open for a few months
· Secretary’s Report (Heather)
· June minutes presented with revision.  No further changes.
· Social Programs Report (Emily)
· Golf Outing
· Completed and good time was had by those in attendance
· Moonlight Run
· Planned for 8/1/15 at Brickhouse west location
· Registration is open
· Some possible speaker ideas for the January Post Race Party were presented
· Membership Report (Nick)
· 758 total members
· 353 Family across 140 families
· 367 Adult
· 13 Student
· 25 Hall of fame

Old Business
· Club Races
· LPHM (Brian Reardon)
· Nothing to report
· WDF, 7/11/15 (Teri Taylor and Heather Glessner)
· Race was successful despite the rain
· State Fair Parade Run, 8/13/15  (Lance Cull)
· Plans progressing without any obstacles
· Abe’s Amble, 8/23/15 (Emily Bernardes)
· Plans progressing without any obstacles
· Frostbite Festival, 12/6/15 (Dave Drennan)
· Nothing to report at this time


New Business
· Foot Trails Newsletter
· Send information to Tammy Bumgarner (tebumgarner@gmail.com)
· Deadline for submission is September 1
· SRRC merchandise advertisement already submitted
· Bryan will follow up with more to be included
· SRRC Website
· Bryan met with Neil Glessner to discuss changes that can be made to clean up the website and make it more user friendly.  Projected goal to have the changes completed in 2016.
· Any ideas for the website are welcome and can be submitted to Neil at neil.glessner@gmail.com
· Springfield Wellness Center Open House
· Runner recovery open house
· Date changed from August 6 to August 27 from 5-8:00
· 1000 S. Durkin Dr. Springfield
· Pictures
· Let’s try to have pictures taken at our club events so they are available for the newsletter, website, and Facebook
· Permissible to pay a small fee to accomplish this
· Next meeting: August 12 via email 


